Debra Thomeson

From: Susan O. @ PMHS <susano@raincountry.org>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 2:23 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Please support the emergency operations plan

To our Borough Leaders and Assembly. Thank you for all your efforts to help keep our town safe. What
a scary time this has been. Others have spoken mare eloguently and intelligently than I can about the
need for a clear emergency operations plan. I do not believe that this ordinance hampers us or gives
undue power over others to be used without care. So many of us are scared and frustrated and just
plain tired right now. Our opinions may come out more harshly than is ideal. I'll simply say, please
support the emergency ordinance so that we can respond effectively to large, unexpected events or
disasters. I believe our town will find ways to come together, but we need some structure to prevent
confusion and chaos in the event of a disaster.

Sincerely,

Susan Ohmer



